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I am extremely eager to share this newsletter that includes all of the great things happening at the

pool right now and all of the great things coming to the pool in the near future! Last summer, we

were kicking off all of our new programs for the first time and there was a tremendous amount of

nervousness involved on my part. This year, (while Tm still a bit nervous), I'm also SUPER excited to

share our programs that were so much FUN and EFFECTIVE!! I'm hoping to see a lot of familiar faces

from last summer as well as a lot of new swim friends joining us this year!

There has been so much swimming success going on in the programs at the pool this winter and I am

looking forward to seeing It continue this summer! Recently, our high school PE classes rotated

through the pool, which everyone seemed to enjoy. The girls' and boys' high school swim teams

wrapped up incredible seasons. The countless private swim lesson swimmers and those involved with

the new pre-team swim team are still progressing every week and are always a pleasure to

watch I Our pool has so many great things happening! I hope your children can come join us for some

summer fun! :-)

Enjoy the following program guide and please let me know if you have any questions!

Chris Klinge—Aquatics Director—klingec@wl.kl2.in.us
















